
																																																																									 
	
	

	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	K-5	REPORT	CARDS		
Chilliwack	has	been	reviewing	how	we	report	student	progress	in	Grades	K-5,	in	order	to	maintain	integrity	
with	the	newly	updated	curriculum.	You	will	begin	to	see	changes	on	the	Term	1	report	card.	One	noticeable	
difference	will	be	the	use	of	performance	levels,	rather	than	letter	grades,	at	Grades	4	&	5	(as	we	have	been	
doing	in	Grades	K-3).	Please	see	the	“Student	Learning”	attachment	for	further	details.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 
NOVEMBER 9  2018           Brad Johnston, Principal | Tel 604.792.1281 | brad_johnston@sd33.bc. 
                                                                                                                            Lisa Wallace, (Vice Principal | Tel 604.792.1281 | lisa_wallace@sd33.bc.	

	School Hours and Bell Schedule” 
8:20    Warning Bell 
8:25    Class in session 
10:05  Recess 15 min) 
12:00  Eating Period  
12:15  Play Break all students 
12:45 Classes In Session 
2:16   Dismissal 
2:31   End of Afterschool Supervision 
 

	

	

Dates to Remember 
 

• Nov 12- No School- Remembrance Day 
• November 13-16-  Wizrd of Oz Auditions 
• Nov. 15- PAC Fundraiser- Paint Night-

6:00 @ FGL  
• Nov 22- Hot Lunch- Sushi 
• Nov 22- PAC Meeting – 1:00 in Reource 

Room 
• Nov. 23- TERM 1 Ends 
• Nov 30- Non Instructional Day- Schools 

are not in session 
• Dec. 3-  Candy Bones Thatere- presents 

at FGL 
• Dec.6 – Hot Lunch- Hugos-   Mexican 
• Dec. 7- Report Cards Go Home 
 

 
	

F. G. Leary In/Out Days 
 We are into the typical cloudy, drizzly, cooler days of fall. Please ensure that your 
children dress appropriately for the weather. Jackets, boots, gloves and hats (as 
necessary) all help to keep the children warm.  
 
WE WILL ENCOURAGE OUT DAYS. The day is long and children do crave 
exercise and fresh air.  
 
PLEASE ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILDREN TO MAKE RESPONSIBLE 
CHOICES AND ENSURE THEY ARE DRESSED PROPERLY FOR THE 
WEATHER. 

STUDENT	SAFETY	–		
	
As	part	of	our	effort	to	keep	our	students	safe,	we	
try	to	connect	with	every	person	who	enters	the	
building.	You	can	help	by	stopping	at	the	front	
office	to	check	in	and	out,	letting	the	secretary	
(Mrs.	Holden)	know	who	you	are	and	why	you	are	
there.	If	you	are	dropping	off,	coming	to	pick	up	
early,	or	delivering	something,	please	check	in.	
Parents	need	to	be	wearing	a	“Volunteer	Badge”	
if	they	are	in	the	school	during	the	day.				Thank	
you!	
	



	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

 

 

	
	  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

	 	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


